I am in support of HB3150. | would love to see the fish population be that of the 1970’s and 1980’s. | realize that there are several
contributing factors to the decline of our fishery ie. predator birds, sea lions and seals, dams and ocean conditions. However, hatch
boxes along with selective brood stock programs we can have the returns we used to have. Case in point: the Quinault Tribe of
Washington has a fantastic program and great returns of awesome fish.

Respectfully,
Jason McGarvey



